
 

 

 
Memorandum     
To: State Association Executive Directors 

From: Dr. Karissa L. Niehoff, Executive Director 

Subject: 2022-2023 NFHS Officials Association Membership Commitment  

Date: February 18, 2022 

It is the time of year during which we ask you to make a commitment from your state regarding 100% 
membership in the NFHS Officials Association. This information is necessary for the NFHS staff to plan 
for the upcoming fiscal year as it relates to the budget, publication figures, advertising, cost of goods 
and print counts.  

Attached please find a 100% State Membership Agreement, in addition to the listing of membership 
benefits for each level of commitment within the 100% state programs. Please note that there are now 
three membership levels available to 100% states.  They are as follows: 
 
 

o Level One:  $10 per official for educational content only. 
 

o Level Two:  $17 per official for educational content and insurance. 
 

 

o Level Three:  NEW OFFERING:  $20 per official for educational content and NFHS 
Network membership for every member of the 100% state (valued at $69.99 per official 
if purchased individually) – no insurance. 
 

o Level Four:  NEW OFFERING:  $25 per official for educational content, insurance and 
NFHS Network membership for every member of the 100% state (valued at $69.99 per 
official if purchased individually). 

Also on this document, please indicate if your state association is interested in enrolling in the Center for 
Officials Services (COS) for the 2022-2023 school year.   

Please sign and return the 100% state membership agreement to Dana Pappas, Director of Officiating 
Services, at dpappas@nfhs.org no later than March 23, 2022.  Once received, we will countersign and 
send a copy back to you.If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our office. We thank 
you for your support in this matter.  


